
As the cost 
of education 
continues to 

rise, it is imperative for Catholic 
schools to continually assess 
ways to offset tuition. The most 
important component of the 
Quincy Notre Dame Foundation 
is to provide an affordable 
education for QND students  
and families. The QND joint 
finance committee, composed 
of the school and foundation 
board executive committees, 
work hard to leverage all 
angles to ensure tuition 
increases are minimal.

Since 1968, the QND 
Foundation has focused on 
raising funds that could be 
invested with the dividends 
benefitting the school for financial 
aid. The QND Foundation has 
worked with the Foundation 
Board of Directors to craft and 
manage an investment policy 
that directly benefits QND.  
One of those aspects is the  
QND scholarship portfolio.

The QND Foundation has seen 
a tremendous increase with 
individual, family and class 
scholarships in the last ten years. 
In fact, over 65 new scholarships 
have been added to the portfolio 
with over 300% growth since 
2009. The scholarship portfolio 
currently sits over $6.1 million. 

“We are thrilled to see the 
growth of our scholarship 
portfolio,” said Kurt Stuckman, 
QND Foundation executive 
director. “It shows that our 
constituents want to leave a 
lasting legacy with QND by 
making a difference in the lives 
of numerous QND families.”

The QND Foundation currently 
manages over 145 scholarships. 
More than $230,000 in financial 
assistance was awarded to  
35% of QND students for the 
2019-2020 school year.

“I have been a nurse for over 
40 years and feel it’s important 
to support young people going 
into the profession,” stated Jill 
Kelly, Jill (Hull) Kelly Nursing 
Scholarship. “I chose to start 
a scholarship at QND as I have 
seen how the graduates are well 
prepared for the next step in 
their education.” 

Should you have an interest in 
starting a scholarship for your 
class or family member, please 
contact Kurt Stuckman in the 
QND Foundation office at (217) 
224-2598 for more information.
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Quincy Notre Dame Foundation Reaches Milestone

“As someone privileged with a QND education, 
it was time for me to say thank you and give back 
so that others may benefit as so many have before 
them.” – Susan (Peters) O’Connor ’69, Class of 1969 Scholarship 
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All-State Musicians

Two QND students were named 
2020 Illinois All-State Musicians. 
Auditions were held throughout 
the state involving nearly 300 
Illinois high schools.

Olivia Fuqua All-State Chorus 
Adam Liesen  

All-State Honors Chorus

Two pillars of Quincy Notre 
Dame said goodbye following 
the 2018-19 school year after a 
combined 56 years of service to 
QND. Former English teacher 
Susan (Howell) Schmitz left, and 
guidance counselor Judy Liesen 
‘71 right are both enjoying their 
recent retirements.

Mrs. Susan Schmitz began 
her time at QND in 1982, 
left in 2000 when she was 
expecting her daughter and 
returned in 2006. Along with 
English, Mrs. Schmitz taught 
religion, consumer economics, 
government, world history, 
psychology, sociology, and 
speech over the years. She was 
also the junior class moderator 
for many years, girls tennis 
coach for a short time, and 
drama club and natural helpers 
moderator. Mrs. Schmitz 
coached the QND Quiz Bowl 
team for nearly 25 years and led 
the team to a fourth place finish 
at the IHSA Class A Scholastic 
Bowl in 2013. She is still 
coaching the QND Quiz Bowl 
team this school year. 

“QND became part of my 
family. I find my ‘QND Family’ 
everywhere I go in Quincy and 
sometimes when I travel,” 

stated Mrs. Schmitz. “My 
life has been enriched by the 
friendships that have developed 
with families, students and QND 
staff. Accepting the teaching job 
at QND in 1982 was one of the 
best decisions I’ve ever made.”

Judy Liesen began working 
part time at QND in 1994 as a 
freshman guidance counselor 
and was hired full time her 
second year and was assigned 
responsibilities of the sophomore 
class as well. Ten years later with 
the retirement of colleague Bill 
Bucklew, Mrs. Liesen became 
the junior and senior counselor. 
She served in this capacity for 
her remaining 15 years. She’s 
assisted many students in 
choosing colleges or other post 
high school plans, served as a 
social and emotional counselor, 
administered many standardized 
tests, written numerous 
recommendation letters, 

and helped foreign exchange 
students with admissions and 
adjustment to attending school 
in the USA.

Mrs. Liesen remains connected 
to QND as a substitute teacher 
this school year. 

“I truly enjoyed my time at QND 
and considered it more of a 
mission than a job. The faculty 
and staff were wonderful to 
work with,” said Mrs. Liesen. 
“The most rewarding thing for 
me is seeing former students 
years later and catching up on 
what is happening in their lives 
and learning about their families 
and careers.”

QND welcomed freshman  
and sophomore guidance 
counselor Amber Feldner, and 
welcomed back English teacher 
Leslie Loyd and religion teacher 
Zach Robb ’98 for the 2019-20 
school year.

QND Chaplain 

Quincy Notre Dame is excited to announce that after serving as our “unofficial” QND chaplain for 
nearly eight years, Msgr. Leo Enlow has been officially appointed as the QND Chaplain by Bishop 
Thomas John Paprocki. We are blessed to have Fr. Leo and appreciate his unwavering love and 
support of our school. 

REUNION NEWS Passing the Torch

CHWC

Nearly 100 QND students 
volunteered to participate in 
Catholic Heart Workcamp 
June 21-27, 2019. The 
upperclassmen traveled 
to Billings, Montana, and 
the underclassmen to New 
Braunfels, Texas.

National Catholic Youth Conference 

More than 45 QND students participated at NCYC in Indianapolis 
in November 2019. They joined approximately 23,000 other youth 
from across the country, at this biennial event, to celebrate and learn 
more about the Catholic faith. The highlights included Eucharistic 
Adoration and the closing Mass, both held at Lucas Oil Stadium, 
along with the constant availability of the Sacrament of Confession.
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Illinois State Scholars

Quincy Notre Dame had eight students from the Class of 2020 
recognized as Illinois State Scholars. This award is given annually by 
the Illinois Student Assistance Commission to those that rank in the 
top 10 percent of high school seniors in the state. Selection is based 
on a combination of ACT or SAT scores and class rank at the end of 
junior year. L to R: Isabella Anderson, Noah Klauser, Julia Liesen, 
Meredith Siebers, McKenna Little, Samantha Strieker, Taylor 
Keck and Erica Frankenhoff

Making Lasting Impressions 

“Being a student at QND helped 
form my sense of community and 
a belief that it’s normal to have high 
expectations. Part of the reason we 
moved back to Quincy from Kansas 
City was fueled by the fact that our girls would be 
driven by the same sense of community offered  
at QND.” – Dana (Heckenkamp) Dreier ’89

CLASS OF 2023 The QND freshman class consists of 120 
students which ties it for the largest freshman class at QND since  
the 2005-2006 school year. 

GERMAN TRIP QND students pose for a picture at the 

Muensterplatz in Bonn, Germany, in front of a statue of 

Beethoven during their class trip June 11-29, 2019.

One of the many blessings we 
have at Quincy Notre Dame is 
the opportunity to form lasting 
relationships with students 
from the four Quincy Catholic 
elementary schools; Blessed 
Sacrament, St. Dominic, 
St. Francis and St. Peter. 

Each year, QND visits the 
elementary schools for pep 
assemblies and to read books 
with the Kindergarten-third 
grades. The elementary school 
students are invited to visit the 
QND campus for a variety of 
events including; Kindergarten 
Christmas with Santa, 4th Grade 
Culture Day, 5th Grade Halloween 
Party, 6th Grade Wild About QND, 
7th Grade Trivia Contest, and 8th 
Grade visits. Our students also 
help at the elementary school 
Olympic Day. 

“Not only do the events unite 
us as a Catholic community, 
but they allow our elementary 
school students to have fun and 

learn more about their future 
in education,” stated St. Peter 
Principal Cindy Venvertloh. 
“We truly appreciate the 
time and effort QND gives to 
our students.”

QND students equally enjoy 
spending time with the younger 
students and sharing their many 
talents with them. It is important 
for QND to teach and share what 
the Raider experience is all about. 

“The numerous activities and 
opportunities QND provides our 
K-8 students enable them to 
witness outstanding models of 
high school students living their 
faith by serving,” said Blessed 
Sacrament Principal Christie 
Bliven. “The QND students make 
them feel valued, special and 
most importantly remind them 
that they, too, will one day be 
a Raider.”

Historically 85% of 8th graders 
from Quincy’s Catholic Elementary 
Schools attend QND each year. 
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Class of 2019 Accomplishments

	100%	 Graduation Rate
	 21	 Illinois State Scholars
	 58	 National Honor Society Students
	 27	 Academic Excellence Awards (4.0 GPA or higher)

	 34	� President’s Award for Educational Excellence 
(Based on GPA and Percentile in Math & Reading)

	 63	� Society for Academic Achievement (3.5 GPA or higher)

	 57	� IHSA Scholastic Achievement Awards 
(Varsity athlete with 3.5 GPA or higher)

	 49	 Eucharistic Ministers
	 4	� Armed Forces – Army, Marine Corps, National Guard  

& Navy

	 14	 Student-Athlete Signings
	 2	 Eagle Scouts
	11,700	� Number of Cumulative Service Hours 

(All four years at QND)

Grandparents Mass
QND students welcomed  
their grandparents and other  
special guests to Mass on  
December 6, 2019.

Zach Reichert ’10
CPT Zach Reichert is a 2014 
graduate of the United States 
Military Academy at West Point  
and a former offensive lineman for 
the Black Knights. He joined the 
staff in June 2019 as the Assistant 
Director of Football Operations.

CPT Reichert’s first assignment 
with the Army was to 3-7 FA, 
3rd IBCT, 25th Infantry Division 
at Schofield Barricks, Hawaii, where he served as a Fire Direction 
Officer, Fire Support Officer, and Executive Officer. After completing 
the Field Artillery Captains Career Course in 2018, he served 
within the Field Artillery Proponent Office at Ft. Sill, Okla., as an 
Engagement Officer for the Field Artillery branch.

In his current position as Assistant Director of Football Operations, 
he oversees all logistical operations within the football program. 
These duties include creating the travel roster for each game, 
coordinating flight and rental car information, coordinating busing 
and police escorts, approving hotel event orders, and ensuring 
players are fed high quality meals. Additionally, he acts as the 
advance point of contact to each site to ensure smooth transition 
when the team and coaches arrive. CPT Reichert and his wife, 
Laura (Waters) ’10, reside at West Point.

Tina (Heckenkamp) 
Bergmann ’77

Tina Bergmann has been 
a freelance self-employed 
business meeting and corporate 
video production manager 
for over 35 years for many 
large corporations.  She has 
traveled extensively across 
the United States and Europe 
and worked with crews from 
around the world shooting corporate and commercial videos and 
producing corporate business meetings and events including staging 
equipment, live talent and stage management. 

Some of her clients include Anheuser-Busch/InBev, AT&T, 
Ulta Beauty, Coca-Cola, Walmart, Microsoft, the European 
Communications and Telecommunications Association and Apple.   

She is a graduate of Quincy University and the University of Missouri – 
St. Louis with a degree in Communications. She lives in St. Louis with 
her husband Tom, an architect, and they have two grown daughters.   

Alumni Spotlight 

QND Band The QND Marching Band and Pom Pon squad 
enjoyed competing in the 71st Annual Hannibal Band Day on 
October 8, 2019.

“We were taught to give it all. Leave nothing on the table. We had four years to learn how to 
make a difference in the world. It all started for me at Christian Brothers.” – Ray Wheeler ‘71
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Alex McCulla Junior, Golf

Placed 2nd in the state individually 
at the 2019 IHSA Class 2A 

State Tournament.

POM PON The 2018-2019 QND Pom Pon Squad placed 1st in the state at the Class 1A Illinois 
Drill Team Association Competition for the eighth consecutive year.

Sports
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BOYS SOCCER The 2019 boys soccer team finished 3rd at the IHSA Class 1A State Tournament. 

QND FOOTBALL The 2019 team advanced to the Class 3A state semifinals for the first time since 2004. 

BOYS GOLF
The 2019 boys golf team 
finished 2nd in the state 

at the IHSA Class 2A 
State Tournament.

State Appearances

BOYS SWIMMING

Miles McIntyre Junior 

GIRLS TENNIS

L to R: Clair Moore Senior  
Abigail Ley Senior (doubles)

Jamie Steinkamp 
Junior 

Lia Quintero 
Freshman
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HALL OF FAME 

2019
Congratulations to the newest members of the Quincy Notre 

Dame Hall of Fame. Each inductee embodies the mission of 

QND. If you would like to nominate someone for the QND 

Hall of Fame, contact: Bill Connell, QND athletic director,  

at (217) 223-2509 or bconnell@QuincyNotreDame.org.

Jim Bickhaus ‘52 
Baseball

Jamie Blaesing ‘95 
Baseball

Andrea Edgar ‘03 
Cross Country

Larry Zanger ‘63 
Meritorious Service

The QND MEN’S GLEE performed at the QND Fall Choral Concert 
at Blessed Sacrament Church on October 7, 2019.

QND seniors presented MEDIEVAL DAY on November 19, 2019. 

Area-Wide Mass 
QND hosted the annual Area-Wide Mass on September 24, 2019, 
with the four Quincy Catholic elementary schools and St. Mary’s in 
Mt. Sterling. Bishop Thomas John Paprocki was the main celebrant 
at the Mass which brought together over 1,500 students, faculty, 
staff, family and friends. 

1969 Football Team

2005 Boys Soccer Team
QND’s art history class enjoyed learning about CAVE PAINTING.
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ALUMNI CLASS NOTES
 1948  Joseph and Marilyn (Brinkman ’56) Meyer observed 
their 60th wedding anniversary on May 2, 2019. They continue to 
enjoy living on the Meyer Family Sesquicentennial Farm. They are 
the parents of Jim, John, Rev. Thomas Meyer, Dan, and Christopher. 
They have eight grandchildren.

 1949  Virginia (Stahl) and Leroy Brinkman celebrated their 70th 
wedding anniversary on September 28, 2019. They are the parents 
of Stan, Rodney, Butch, Rebecca Conrad, Linn Dingerson, Steve, 
Marlene Graham, Charlene, Kathy Finley, Leann Behymer, Cherlyn 
Davis, Kristy Jeffers, Brinton, Bruce, and daughter-in-law Sandy 
Brinkman. One son, Randal, and three son-in-law’s are deceased. 
They have 38 grandchildren and 28 great-grandchildren, with two 
more on the way. 

 1952  Charlotte (Heintz) Craven and her husband Dale were 
honored for their 65th wedding anniversary on August 28, 2019. 
They are members of St. Peter Catholic Church and both  
volunteer at Blessing Hospital. They are the parents of Chuck,  
Chris, Carl, Corey, and Connie. They have 11 grandchildren and  
13 great-grandchildren.

 1957  George and Judy (Fischer) Caspermeyer marked their 
60th wedding anniversary on May 9, 1959, with a family dinner. 
They met in high school at the age of 17. They are the parents 
of Cathy Ley, Mark, Carol Dailing, and Matt. They have 10 
grandchildren and four great-grandchildren.

 1960  Roy Hummelsheim and his wife Patricia celebrated their 
50th wedding anniversary on August 23, 2019. They are the 
parents of Amy Buckley and have two grandchildren.

 1963  Marty and Louise (Peter ‘64) Schwindeler were 
honored for their 50th wedding anniversary on September 27, 
2019. They are the parents of Mark and Tina Chisholm and have 
three grandchildren.

LeRoy and Mary (Genenbacher ’71) Venvertloh marked their 
40th wedding anniversary on August 11, 2019, with a trip to 
Disney World. They are the parents of Lee, Christine, Anna Benz, 
Penny Weiman, and Nick. They have 15 grandchildren.

 1964  Peggy (Pinkelman) Kaiser and her husband Jim were 
honored for their 50th wedding anniversary on March 22, 2019, 
with a dinner party hosted by their daughter Amy.

Ken and Jean “Tunie” (Damhorst ’65) Klauser celebrated their 
50th wedding anniversary on February 8, 2019. They are the 
parents of Todd and Scott and have five grandchildren. 

 1965  Greg Brinkman and his wife Nancy observed their 50th 
wedding anniversary on June 7, 2019. They are the parents of Brian 
and Cory. They have two grandchildren and one step-grandchild.

Alice (Venvertloh) Hummel and her husband Tom marked their 
50th wedding anniversary on April 26, 2019. They are the parents 
of Brian, Brent, and Brad. They have six grandchildren.

1969

 1967  Joe and Ann (Deters ’69) Vogel celebrated their 50th 
wedding anniversary on June 14, 2019, with a family dinner 
cruise aboard Mark Twain Riverboat. They are the parents of Jenny 
Venvertloh and Joe. They have four grandchildren.

 1972  Terry and Bonnie (Clarke ’73) Kistner enjoyed their  
40th wedding anniversary on October 12, 2019, with a trip to 
Panama City Beach. They are the parents of Rob and TJ and have 
four grandchildren.

1979

 1980  Kevin Schuckman and his wife Janice marked their 35th 
wedding anniversary on September 15, 2019. They are the 
parents of Kory, Kody, Konner and Kayla Thomas. They have 
four grandchildren.  

 1985  Brother Aaron Schulte recently  
celebrated his 25th year as a Trappist Monk 
at the Abbey of Gethsemani in Kentucky. 

 1987  Alan and Jennifer (Laws ‘90) 
Harvey enjoyed their 25th wedding 
anniversary on June 11, 2019, with a trip 
to Las Vegas. 

1994

 1997  Keith Wiemelt received the 2018-19 George M. Irwin Art 
Award for being named the Outstanding Fine Arts Teacher of the 
Year: City of Quincy. Keith is currently the Education and Fine Arts 
Specialist at the Salvation Army Kroc Center. He was previously the 
band director at QND from 2011-2018.  

1999

 2001  Kim Schmitt and Jason Fluchel, both of St. Louis, exchanged 
wedding vows on March 23, 2019. Kim is an R and D program 
manager at Bausch and Lomb and Jason is a senior manager of sales 
enablement and business development at Express Scripts.
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1978 TO 2020

QND Homecoming parade floats 
from the past and present  

courtesy of the Class of 1978  
and the Class of 2020.

 2002  Kara Schlueter and William Bradshaw were united in 

marriage on October 20, 2018. They reside in Houston, Texas, where 

Kara is an interior designer and William is a property claims adjuster.

 2003  Tyler Blickhan married Jenna Maddock on June 1, 2019,  

at Noboleis Vineyards in Augusta, Mo. They reside in St. Charles, 

Mo., where Tyler is a senior investment analyst and Jenna is a third 

grade teacher. 

Kristin Steinkamp and Nebojsa Milovanovic, both of Chicago, 

were married on July 27, 2019. Kristin is a lawyer at Mayer Brown 

and Nebojsa is a chef at Crepe House Café.

 2004  Mackenzie Herman and Justin Wollbrink, both of Quincy, 

were united in marriage on December 28, 2019. Mackenzie works 

at Ameren Illinois and Justin at J.H. Concrete Construction. 

 2005  Chad Vogel married Kari Blickhan on October 26, 2019,  

at Blessed Sacrament Catholic Church in Quincy. Chad is a driver 

for United Rentals in Quincy and Kari is an employee for the State 

of Illinois. 

 2006  Nicholas Koren and Debbie Lay, of Boston, Mass., were 

married on September 22, 2018. Nicholas is a general dentist at 

DiBona Dental Group in Exeter, N.H., and Debbie is a community 

health planning coordinator at Boston’s Children’s Hospital.

 2007  Christopher Allen and Tara Rehrig exchanged wedding 

vows on May 11, 2019. Chris is the executive chef at the City 

Winery in Nashville, Tenn., and Tara is an accountant at NDI  

Office Furniture.

Thomas Weise and Brittany Ellerman were united in marriage 

on November 9, 2019. They reside in Quincy, where Thomas works 

in factory autobody at Knapheide and Brittany is a director of 

admissions at Quincy University.

 2008  Kevin Alte married Alexis Blickhan on May 25, 2019, at 

St. Francis Solanus Church in Quincy. They reside in Quincy where 

Kevin is an assistant manager at Hy-Vee.

 2009  Emily Hellhake married Matthew Schornheuser on 

June 1, 2019. They reside in St. Peters, Mo., where Emily is a math 

teacher at Orchard Farm High School in St. Charles and Matthew is 

employed by Commerce Bank in Workforce Management.

Anthony Hendren and Paige Carver, both of Quincy, were united 

in marriage on September 28, 2019. Anthony works as a lock and 

dam operator for the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and Paige is a 

service advisor at Shottenkirk Chevrolet. 

Hannah Stroot and Todd Crimmel exchanged wedding vows on 

October 26, 2019, in Denver, Colo.

2009

 2010  Tyler Green and Shelby Lee were united in marriage in 

October 2019. Tyler is a physical therapist at Advance Physical 

Therapy and Shelby is an OB/GYN resident at the University of Iowa 

Hospitals and Clinics.

Celeste Niemann wed Joseph Gobble on November 16, 2018. 

They reside in Springfield, Ill., where Celeste is an attorney and 

Joseph is an A.P. History teacher at Lanphier High School.

 2011  Connor Cramsey and Hannah Witte were married on 

April 27, 2019. They reside in Quincy, where Connor is a project 

manager at Michelmann Steel and Hannah is a wellness coach at 

the Be Well At Work Clinic at Blessing Physician Services.

Alyssa Klene and David Farley, both of Chicago, Ill., exchanged 

wedding vows on November 9, 2019. Alyssa is a registered nurse 

in the emergency department at Advocate Illinois Masonic Medical 

Center and David is an account supervisor at Cavalry.

 2012  Alex Altmix and Montanna Neisen were married on  

July 13, 2019. They reside in Quincy and they both teach in Liberty. 

Alex is an eighth and ninth grade teacher and Montanna is a fourth 

grade teacher.

 2014  Nicole Henning and Andrew Genenbacher, both of 

Quincy, were married on October 13, 2018. Nicole is a sixth-grade 

teacher at St. Peter Catholic School and Andrew works at Frese 

Ornamental Nursery. 

 2015  Nathan Butts married Jenny Benavidez on June 22, 2019. 

They reside in Quincy where Nathan is a physical therapy technician 

at Advance Physical Therapy and Jenny is a registered nurse at 

Quincy Medical Group.

Have anything to share in the Alumni Class Notes?  
Email: Stacey Staff ‘87 at sstaff@QuincyNotreDame.org
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With the completion of The Campaign  
For Quincy Notre Dame in 2018, the  
QND Foundation remains committed  
to campus improvements related to  
our students’ educational experience. 

We work hard to ensure our students have the best 
opportunities for a holistic education through QND,  
whether that is helping to fund programmatic upgrades  
or capital improvements.

Since 2009, the QND Foundation has invested over $7.5 
million in the school, which averages over $683,000 
annually. Thanks for all you do to assist us in making the 
Raider experience the best it can be! 

Kurt Stuckman ‘91 
QND Foundation Executive Director 

kstuckman@QuincyNotreDame.org | (217) 224-2598 

Message from Executive Director

Providing the Means to Keep Tuition Affordable
QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION 

The “Everybody Wins” Mega Raffle Celebrates 10 Years

The Quincy Catholic Elementary 
Schools and Quincy Notre Dame 
Foundations are celebrating 
10 years of the “Everybody 
Wins” Mega Raffle. The raffle 
began and still serves as a way 
to provide tuition assistance for 
Quincy’s Catholic K-12 students. 

In the past nine years, the mega 
raffle has raised over $872,500 

for both the QCES and the QND 
Foundations. These funds have 
helped with tuition assistance 
within the elementary schools 
and technology upgrades, 
tuition assistance, and building 
of our endowment at QND. 

Each year the raffle has also 
benefitted Quincy’s five Catholic 
schools with the $10 Give Back 

Program. This program allows 
the ticket purchaser to choose 
which school or schools they 
would like $10 of their ticket 
sale to go to. To date, the 
$10 Give Back Program has 
provided over $357,500 to the 
five Catholic schools and allows 
each school to use their funds 
where needed. 

We appreciate 
the continued 
support of The 
“Everybody 
Wins” Mega 
Raffle and look forward  
to kicking off our 10th year 
when tickets go on sale  
April 1, 2020!

Raider Pride Planned Giving Society
One of the best ways to make a lasting impact on QND for decades to come is through a planned gift. A planned gift is set up through 
your estate planning and will cost you nothing in your lifetime. Donors who arrange to benefit QND through planned gifts provide 
transformational support enabling our high school to continue secondary Catholic education to future generations.

The Raider Pride Planned Giving Society was created to honor individuals who have shown uncommon commitment to QND through gift 
planning. There are 45 couples/individuals that make up the prestigious group and have their names prominently displayed on a planned 
giving recognition plaque in the front lobby of QND.

Contact Kurt Stuckman in the QND Foundation office at (217) 224-2598 or email kstuckman@QuincyNotreDame.org for more information. 

“QND raised my standard for academics. The education I received has made me expect the 
same academic quality and opportunities throughout my collegiate career.” – Abigail Moore ’16 

QND Foundation Support to the School 
*2015 reflects The Campaign For Quincy Notre Dame
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RAYMOND E. HEILMANN LEGACY SOCIETY

Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. William Awerkamp
Mr. and Mrs. John Bachmann
*Mr. Daniel Barry
Mr. Thomas Benjamin
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Bergman  
Bergman Nurseries
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Bickhaus
Blessing Health System
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Blickhan
Mr. Fred Bloss
Mrs. Mary Brahler
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Brennan
Mrs. Carolyn Briddle 
Mr. Bruce Broemmel
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley
Buffalo Prairie Dental Care
Cann Productions
Cason Huff & Schlueter
Mr. and Mrs. George Caspermeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Clayton Cawthon
Columbia Orthopedic Group
Mr. and Mrs. John Cornell
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Costigan
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Deering
Mr. and Mrs. Robert DeVries
*Mr. Alfred Dierkes
Mr. Brad and Dr. Gina Dietrich
Mr. Paul Dwyer
Mr. and Mrs. John Ehrhart
Mrs. Joann Eisenhart
Mr. Paul Eling
Msgr. Leo Enlow
Mr. and Mrs. George Eversman

First Bankers Trust Company
Mrs. Connie Fischer 
Gem City Pizzeria
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Genenbacher
Gray Hunter Stenn LLP
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Green
Gully Transportation
Mrs. Janet Hayman 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hellhake
Mr. Dan Henke
The Herald-Whig
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Holzgrafe
Mr. and Mrs. John Horman
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Humphrey
Interstate Carrier Xpress, Inc. 
J2 Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Kater
Keck Heating & Air Conditioning
Mr. and Mrs. David Keck
Mrs. Jill Kelly
Kelly’s Tavern
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Kemner
Mr. and Mrs. Dane Killam 
Kohl Wholesale
Mr. Alan Knepler and  

Dr. Coletta Miller
Dr. and Mrs. Jason Knuffman
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Krogman
In memory of Thomas J. Kuhn
Msgr. Michael Kuse
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lavery
Lewmar Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Ley
Mrs. Kay Lobo
Mr. and Mrs. David Lunt
Mr. and Mrs. Nathan Lunt

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Maas
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Maas
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Marcolla
Ms. Susan Mast
Judge and Mrs. William Mays
Mr. and Mrs. Mike McClain
Mr. Jeff McClean
Mr. and Mrs. George McDonnell
Mr. and Mrs. James McDowell
Mr. Thomas McElyea
McNay Truckline
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey McPherson 
Mercantile Bank - Bob & 

Marsha Narmount
Dr. and Mrs. George Meyer
Dr. Kevin Meyer
Midas Auto Service
Mrs. Mary Monckton-Blickhan
Mr. Barry Moore
Mr. David Neiswender
Ms. Lynn Niewohner
Mr. and Mrs. J. Ryan Norton 
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Oakley
Mrs. Signe Oakley
Mr. Tracy Pagliara
Mr. and Mrs. James Palmer
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Paxton 
Mr. Todd Petersen
Poage Auto Plaza
Quincy Recycle, Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. Louis Quintero 
Mr. and Mrs. David Reis
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Reis
Mr. and Mrs. James Schlepphorst
Mrs. JoAnne Schlepphorst
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Schlipman

Mr. Jeffrey Schneider
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Schulte
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Semerad
Mr. and Mrs. Myrl Shireman
Mr. Anthony Siebers
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Siebers
Sisbro, Inc. 
Mrs. Patricia Sloan
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Stamerjohn
State Street Bank & Trust 
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Talken
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Terwelp
The Abbey
Mrs. Elizabeth Topf 
Tower of Pizza
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Tushaus
Mr. Thomas Tushaus
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Venvertloh
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle Venvertloh
Dr. and Mrs. Cletus Wagner
Walter Lewis Chemicals
Mr. James Waterkotte
*Mr. Orville Waterkotte
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Wavering
Mr. Donald Weibring
Western Catholic Union
WGEM
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Winking
Mr. and Mrs. David Winking
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin Winking 
Mr. and Mrs. William Wolfmeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Young
*Deceased

The Raymond E. Heilmann Legacy Society honors Ray for the years of support and dedicated service given to QND and the Quincy Community exemplifying what living 

the Catholic faith means. By donating a gift of $1,000 or more to the QND Fund Drive, the following are 2019 members. 

The Quincy Notre Dame 
Foundation announced that the 
2019 QND Fund Drive raised 
$484,437 in gifts and pledges, 
exceeding its goal by more than 
$46,000. The 2019 Fund Drive 
was led by co-chairs Andy Deters 
’89 and Monica Hinkamper ’82.

Katie Schuecking ’19 was the student speaker at the 2019 QND 
Fund Drive Kickoff Breakfast and used the opportunity to thank 
those gathered for their generosity. 

“The gift of a QND education is priceless. Donations to the QND 
Fund Drive, no matter the size, help students like me receive this 
gift,” stated Schuecking. “The QND Fund Drive helps close the gap 
between the cost to educate and tuition charged to families. My 

family and I appreciate the opportunity I have been given to attend 
QND through the generosity of the many supporters of QND.” 

Over the past 42 years, the QND Fund Drive has raised over $16.5 
million. The success of the Fund Drive is critical to the success of 
QND. We are tremendously grateful for the community and alumni 
support we have received. 

Throughout the years, the QND Foundation has rolled out 
progressive giving options to adapt to the ever-changing times in 
fundraising. This year the QND Foundation will continue to roll 
out text-to-give services, peer-to-peer fundraising and a new ACH 
(Automated Clearing House) program. This program allows donors 
to make a monthly contribution to the QND Fund Drive that is 
automatically deducted from their checking or savings account.  
For more information on this new method of giving, contact Kurt 
Stuckman at (217) 224-2598 or kstuckman@QuincyNotreDame.org.

Katie Schuecking ‘19

Want to make a donation? Text QND to 71777 to donate to the QND Fund Drive today!

2019 Quincy Notre Dame Fund Drive 
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Advance Physical Therapy
Peter V. Affre 
Steve Akers 
Tom & Joyce Alford 
Thomas & Bette Awerkamp 
Father Roy Bauer 
Marilyn & Harold Bertrand 
Joseph M. Blickhan 
Mark A. Blickhan 
Fred G. & Wilma E. Bloss 
Frederick W. Bloss 
Mark E. Bocke 
Bozarth Family 
Charles R. & Carolyn A. Briddle 
Albert & Nelle Bruce 
Paul Brown-Janise Denton 
John Bunting Endowed 

Highest Monetary Value 
of Class Scholarship

Class of 1944 
Class of 1946 
Class of 1947 Korean War Veterans
Class of 1957 
Class of 1959 
Class of 1962 
Class of 1964 
Class of 1965 
Class of 1966 
Class of 1967 
Class of 1968 

Class of 1969 
Class of 1970 
Class of 1971 
Class of 1972 
Class of 1973 
Class of 1974 
Class of 1975 
Class of 1976 
Class of 1979 
Class of 1984/Joe Hoebing 
Class of 1989 
Class of 1990
Richard & Elizabeth Cox 
Isabelle Daly 
Willard R. Detrick 
Dickson/Koester Endowed 
Dittmeyer-McElyea Engineering 
Roger & Leola Ehrhardt 
John & Jeanette Ehrhart 
Richard & Betty Ehrhart 
Madonna Eversman 
Jim & Peggy Finigan 
D. D. Fischer 
Jerome Fischer Fine Arts 
Robert G. & Louise A. Fischer 
Eugene “Grover” Frericks 
Terri Frericks Memorial 
Ben & Phyllis L. Giannell 
Lawrence H. & Thomas L. Gramke 
Timothy L. Haley Endowed 
Zak Haubrich Endowed 
Francis & Alma Haugh Family 
Judy & Rick Haugh Endowed Merit 
Lenore Heilmann 
Heintz Electric Company 
Donald & Mary Ann Henke 
Laura (Schuering ‘77) Henke 

Nursing Endowed 
Patrick Hibbeler 
Edward C. Hinkamper 
Ronald W. Hinkamper 
Good & Faithful Servant Award  

in memory of Allison Holbrook

Hopkins-Zwick Book 
Albert “Butch” Jansen 
Lawrence & Anna Jochem 
Jerome & Wilma Kalmer 
Wilfred & Connie Kaltenbach 
Richard W. & Nancy A. Kamphaus 
John & Deanne Keating Family 
Jill (Hull) Kelly Nursing 
Ted Kemner Architectural Award
Mary Lou Kent 
Don S. & Marian F. Kesler 
Beverly and William Killen 
Donald & Mary Klapprott 
Roy & Verda Klues Raider Pride Award
Fred W. Koch Lions Club Fund
Katie Kroeter Memorial 
Msgr. Michael Kuse 
Larue-Cavanaugh 
John Maguire Family 
Walter Mast 
Luke Mayfield 
Rev. Gerald McCaughey 
Elmo “Mac” & Marge McClain 
Michael (‘65) & Lucinda Awerkamp 

(‘67) McClain 
Thomas E. McElyea Science 
Henry P. McLaughlin 
Daniel J. & Maxine McLaughlin 
Bishop Joseph McNicholas 
Brett A. Miller Memorial 
Robert J. & Helen L. Miller 
Monroe 
Mother Dennis Foundation 
David Adam Oakley 
Marjorie Ott 
Dan Otte 
Martin (Marty) E. Peters 
Dean & Dee Phillips 
Emily Powers Berryman 
Howard and Joanne Powers 
Rachel Powers Stuckman 
Maude Jarboe Pratt 

Regina A. Preston 
Kathy Ann Klues Putnam 
QND Legends 
Melvin & Lucille Rakers 
John T. & Mildred Reardon 
Sam & Patricia Rinella 
Laura Beth Rokita Art 
Kyle David Russell 
Fred C. & Norma Scharnhorst 
Robert & Joanne Schlepphorst 
Dorothy Schlipman 
Herman & Venita Schneidman 
Scholz 
Charles A. & Nancy Scholz PMO 
Gene & Becky Siebers 
John & Dode Spring 
Stadler Family 
Lawrence F. & Anita Virginia 

Steinkamp & Family 
Byron C. Stickler 
Thomas & Barbara Strieker 
Robert Terstriep Family 
Frederick “Fritz” L. Thomas 
Town & Country Midwest 
Dr. James & Norma Tushaus 
Dick & Paula Tushaus 
Derek J. (D.J.) Venvertloh 
Ferd & Betty Venvertloh 
LeRoy Venvertloh & Family Science 
WCU/John A. Spring Award 

for Excellence
Sharon Waterkotte 
William & Margaret Weckbach 
Eric Weiman Passion for Life 
Connie Niemann Wheeler 
Mark A. & Karen J. Wiewel 

Endowed Band 
Ted and Pat Willer 
Bob & Judy Winking Endowed 
Peggy Yost
Dale & Shirley Zuspann 

QUINCY NOTRE DAME SCHOLARSHIPS Managed by the Quincy Notre Dame Foundation

Do you have an interest in starting a scholarship for your class or family member? Please contact Kurt Stuckman in the Foundation office 
at (217) 224-2598 or email kstuckman@QuincyNotreDame.org. 

“QND is a place that supported me when I failed, and taught me to turn that failure into  
a success. It is a place where I still find those that I can rely upon, whether they be current  
or former faculty or alumni.” – Roy Hinkamper ’91 

SAVE THE DATE
QND Spring Show, Thursday, 

March 26 – Saturday,  
March 28, 2020.

SAVE THE DATE
QND Foundation  

Scholarship Golf Tournament 
September 21, 2020
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SEND US YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS!
Stay connected by submitting an email address to receive quarterly 

eNewletters to Stacey Staff ‘87 at sstaff@QuincyNotreDame.org 

Visit QuincyNotreDame.org to find more details about class reunions, 
update your alumni information, donate online or follow us on social media.

 

IT’S OUR MISSION
Founded on Catholic values, Quincy Notre Dame High School 

educates lifelong learners for lives of service.
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For more information, call (217) 224-2598  
or visit our website at QuincyNotreDame.org.

Text QND to 71777 to donate 
to the QND Fund Drive today!

MOVING? LET US KNOW, TOO! 
Please remember to include QND on your change of address  
notification list when moving, so that we may update our records  
and continue forwarding the Reunion newsletter to you.

Newsletter designed by: Jenny Terstriep ‘98 
jt Creative Solutions

REUNI N

Quincy Notre Dame High School

SAT, January 25 Music Trivia Night

SUN, January 26 – SAT, February 1 National Catholic Schools Week

SAT, February 1, 6 p.m. QCES Foundation honors Maureen 
(McLaughlin) Schuering ‘62, at the Friend of Catholic Education 
Award Dinner

SUN, February 23, 1-3 p.m. QND Open House for prospective families

SAT, March 7 & SUN, March 8 QND Fund Drive 
Commitment Weekend

THURS, March 26 – SAT, March 28 QND Spring Show

WED, April 1 “Everybody Wins” Mega Raffle tickets on sale 

SUN, May 17 QND Graduation

MON, September 21 QND Foundation Scholarship Golf Tournament

Upcoming Events


